
Tri -Cities  

Dear Members, 

You can support individuals of all ages with intellectual 
and developmental disabilities by participating in The 
Arc 25th Annual Charity Golf Tournament! Grab some 
golfing friends, make a team, and enjoy the day while 
supporting The Arc of Tri-Cities. 

Contact: Heidi Pace at (509) 783-1131 Ext. 126 or 

                Email: heidip@arcoftricities.com 

Get your teams together!  

Meet the newest staff member at The Arc 
The Arc is thrilled to intro-
duce its newest perma-
nent part time staff mem-
ber, Heidi Pace, whose 
official title is Fundraising 
and Client Support. 
Heidi has a history of help-
ing domestic and interna-

tional nonprofits with fund-
raising, she worked with 
PNP while in college, and 
most recently, worked at 
Goodwill as the Employ-
ment Specialist. 
The Tri-Cities has been 
her home since 1999. Hei-

di and Sean, her husband 
of 8 years, have a daugh-
ter, Claire, who is 4 years 
old. Along with fundrais-
ing, Heidi also will serve 
as representative payee, 
and assistive tech support. 
Welcome, Heidi! 

Heidi Pace 
Fundraising 

Client Support 
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HURRY! 
The Arc of Tri - Cities Summer 2017 Newsletter  

Time is running out to RSVP for the Annual Meeting  

Please 

join us  
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Wear your beach gear ñshorts, 

sandals, Hawaiian shirts!  

 

Have a beverage from the  
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